
JULY 2015 REPORT

It has been a busy month, between the rain and heat. We have 

managed to get the road sides mowed once with at least 2 passes, will be 

going back around and mowing further back where we can.

Put cold patch on the back Rd’s and been helping Williamstown & 

Albion. We have Orwell over in our pit working with us, with 

Williamstown’s loader over there as well.

The DEC was here at the Garage July 7th to inspect the new tanks 

put in, everything past. I have to keep a monthly record of inspections we 

do our self’s. The DEC can do random inspections of the tanks.

The stone has been hauled for chip sealing and have oil coming the 

week of the 20th. We have 2 days in Albion to help them chip seal. 

The pipe came in for the ballards for the Town Hall, so we will be 

schilling them to put in.

Will be ripping 100ft pavement on Tanner Rd for Stark south to fix a 

very rough spot and ditching, shoulder work there.

The beavers have been very active with all the rain we have had, so 

had to get some extra beaver permits from the DEC.

I talked to the county about putting our county road report in the 

computer and they said they want it filled out on paper, then they would 

put it in their computers. Waiting for the county to get back to me on 

Little Pond Rd.

Had some trees blow down from wind damaged and had some clean

up.


